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Sirs

Ref - Modifications recommended following the Examination in Public - The land next to
Britannia Point Colliers Wood

I’m not a planning expert but I’ve read the submission sent in by the Colliers Wood
Residents Association regarding there not being any new towers taller than Britannia
Point.

I full support this detailed submission so please add my name to it.

Many thanks




